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Director Agustin Hasave
El Norte

Washington ote 629
Monterrey , N. L,
Mexico.

Dear Sir:

I have received your letter: of June 24 and the
second letter of November 6 1947.

When I failed to answer your first letter it
was simply because I do not consider myself one of the
"plus brillantes du monde" and accordingly do not wish to
nave. my 'pnoto and biography included among such an
emminent group of personalities.

With best thanks for your kind invitation,

Yfours very sincerely
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Otto Lous lohr
Rector




